
Project Update: August 2017 

 

On August 6th and 7th 2017, the seventh and eighth environmental workshops were 

held. During these days, communication as a key for conservation as well as the 

replication workshop were presented to teachers. Teachers learned what 

communication is and the difference between transmission and dialogue, and how 

to identify communication distortions when they are learning new information. The 

second workshop consisted in replicating all the activities and dynamics that 

educators learned through the programme. This was made in order to evaluate if 

teachers understood how to do it, and to correct them if there were any mistakes. The 

activities that were made are: environmental impact, natural resources classification, 

footprint questionnaire, and food web, energy through a food web and perception 

line. Teachers led their respective dynamic, while the rest of the teachers participated 

in each one.  Evaluations of participants’ knowledge, awareness, perceptions, skills, 

behaviours and satisfaction were applied. 

 

 
 

 


